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Panther	Nation,	

Last	Friday’s	8th	Grade	Formal	–	Casino	Royale	–	was	a	huge	success	and	a	
perfect	way	to	kick	off	our	end-of-year	celebrations.	Our	students	enjoyed	
an	evening	filled	with	music,	food,	games,	and	prizes.	A	special	thank	you	
to	everyone	who	helped	make	the	night	so	memorable!	

Yesterday,	all	7th	grade	students	attended	the	Find	Your	Grind	Lifestyles	
Fair	alongside	students	from	Weaver	and	Memorial.	I	hope	your	student	
came	home	eager	to	share	what	they	saw,	heard,	and	experienced.	With	
over	30	local	and	global	businesses	represented,	this	engaging	event	
offered	real-world	insight	that	I	know	will	stick	with	them	for	years	to	
come	and	help	guide	their	academic	and	career	paths.	

Next	week	marks	our	final	week	of	the	school	year!	I’ve	sent	detailed	
communications	to	both	7th	and	8th	grade	families.	Please	refer	to	those	
emails	for	schedules,	events,	and	important	information.	



Finally,	congratulations	to	our	Panther	families	celebrating	Darby	High	
School	graduation	tonight!	This	is	always	a	favorite	event	of	mine.	
Listening	to	our	former	students	reflect	on	their	time	at	Heritage	and	how	
it	helped	shape	their	success	is	a	powerful	reminder	of	the	impact	our	
work	has.	

Enjoy	the	long	weekend,	and	as	always,	GO	PANTHERS!	

Joel	Assenheimer	
Principal	

	

May	26th																														NO	SCHOOL	-	MEMORIAL	DAY	

May	28th																														8th	Grade	-	iPad	Turn-In	

May	29th																														7th	Grade	-	iPad	Turn-In	

May	30th																														LAST	DAY	OF	SCHOOL	

																																													Heritage	Has	Talent	Show	

																																													8th	Grade	Clap	Out	
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Hilliard City School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. 
 
Parents/Guardians: Please use Home Access Center to update your email address. To update your email 
preferences please use SchoolMessenger InfoCenter. 
 
Community Subscribers: Please use SchoolMessenger Subscriber Portal to update your email and 
preferences. 
 
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students, and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. If you have received this 
message in error you can remove your email 
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